
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, MAY 21, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IF YOU HAVE BEEN FOLLOWING MY MANAGER’S DESK PROGRAM THIS PAST WEEK, YOU 

KNOW THAT THIS WAS A VERY BUSY WEEK FOR OUR STAFF. BUT IT HAS BEEN WELL 

WORTH IT. I FEEL LIKE WE HAVE ALL LEARNED SO MUCH THAT WILL HELP ALL OF US IN 

THE DAYS, WEEKS, MONTHS AND YEARS TO COME. IT WAS A LOT OF INFORMATION TO 

TAKE IN.  THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS FOR US. 

I’VE ENJOYED DIPPING BACK INTO SPRING LETTER MONTH LETTERS THIS WEEK. I HOPE 

YOU HAVE BEEN ENCOURAGED BY THEM AS YOU HEAR HOW GOD IS USING WRVM TO 

MINISTER TO OTHERS. 

[SARA – MANITOWOC – EMAIL VIA OUR PHONE APP]  It’s letter month. There are so many 

programs I listen to and enjoy throughout the day; everyday starting at 6:30 am. But so many 

nights I wake up in the wee hours of the night or morning and just can’t get back to sleep. My cell 

phone has your downloaded application and your programming helps me to relax myself enough 

to go back to sleep. How I love to listen even at 12:45 am like tonight and even at 2:00 am when I 

wake up again. Thank you for your continual programs through the entire day and night. 

MANY IN MANITOWOC CAN ALSO LISTEN VIA OUR MANITOWOC/TWO RIVERS 

TRANSLATOR AT 100.7. 

WE LOVE HEARING FROM YOU. AND WE DEEPLY APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


